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From: ‘ Martin

Sent: 21 May 2018 09:38

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order

Dear Secretary of State,

I 'wish 1t to be known that I fully support the application on 19th April
2018 by Rother Valley Railway Ltd in seeking a TWA Order for re-
connection of Kent & East Sussex Railway to the mainline network.
This will bring an economic benefit to the whole area, not least to
Rother District, East Sussex and Ashford Borough, Kent, estimated at
up to £4.1m p.a.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Bennetts
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